
Mrs. Camilletti 
Hi! My name is Mrs. Camilletti 
and I am excited to inform you 
that I am your teacher this 
year. I taught Kindergarten 
and Second Grade at Grill 
Elementary School and I am 
very excited to be here at 
Primary. We will be meeting 
new people together!  
 

Let the adventures begin! 

I was born in Woodsfield and 
graduated from the University 
of Akron with a Masters in 
Education. I married my best 
friend, Matthew. We have 2 
adorable and loving boys- 
Anthony age 10 and Anderson 
age 5. I have always wanted to 
be a teacher and it is so 
wonderful to be able to come 
to my dream job everyday. 

Hobby: Swimming 
Book: “I Need My Monster” 
Sport: Golf and Biking 
Team: Steelers 
Flower: Daisies 
Color: Yellow 
Food: Chocolate  
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